
From: Shahriar Amiri 
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 1:44 PM EST 
To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: RE: On my way - may be a couple min late 

ok

 
Regards,

 

Shahriar Amiri

Chief Building Official

Inspection Services Director

Arlington County, Virginia

Direct: (703) 228-3848

Mobile: (703) 835-5314 (Please note this new number)

samiri@arlingtonva.us

Inspection Services is an IAS accredited organization.

 
This E-mail and any of its attachments may contain Arlington County Inspection Services proprietary information, which is privileged and confidential. This E-mail is intended solely for the use of the

individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this E-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or action taken in relation to the

contents of and attachments to this E-mail is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this E-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the

original and any copy of this E-mail and any printout.

 

From: Andrew Vanhorn [mailto:avanhorn@jbgsmith.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 1:42 PM

To: Shahriar Amiri <Samiri@arlingtonva.us>; Taylor Lawch <tlawch@jbgsmith.com>; Clyde McGraw <cmcgraw@jbgsmith.com>

Subject: On my way - may be a couple min late

 

 

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain

information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law or doctrine. If you

are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or use of the contents of this

message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete and destroy all copies of this

message and its attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by transmission errors.


